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Dear JOHN DOE suffix, 

 
You were recently notified that as a result of your failure to respond to the Notice of Overpayment of 
unemployment insurance benefits that was sent to you, the North Carolina Department of Commerce - 
Division of Employment Security (Division) intended to apply, 
$634.60 of your state income tax refund that had been intercepted by the North Carolina Department of 
Revenue (NCDOR) towards this debt. You contested this by filing a written appeal to the Division of 
Employment Security - Benefits Payment Control Unit. 

 
The Division has reviewed your appeal, and has determined that both the overpayment amount and the 
identity of the debtor are correct. As a result, on February 12, 2017, the Division applied your state 
income tax towards the debt owed. The remaining balance is 
$256.54. To avoid future interception of your state income tax refund, you must request to enter into an 
Installment Payment Agreement. Any request to enter into such an agreement must be received by  
February 22, 2017. 

 
If you need further assistance with this matter or have any questions, please contact the office at 
919.707.1338 or by fax at 919.857.1296. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Benefits Integrity Section 
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